
 
 

Updated FDSA Field Closure Policy 
 

 
In light of the recent heavy rain and storms, the FDSA would like to communicate clearly our policy on how 
the closing of grass fields will be handled moving forward.  
 
The City of Fredericton is responsible for the closing of grass fields. They will post notification on the 
Fredericton Recreation & Leisure Facebook page & Twitter account by 4pm. Once notified, FDSA will also 
post any closures to our website, Facebook and Twitter accounts. Turf fields (Scotia Bank South, Scotia 
Bank North & UNB BMO Field) DO NOT close due to rain! 
 
If grass fields remain open and it is raining or begins to rain after 4pm, FDSA will NOT close fields. Games 
or practices will continue as scheduled. If it is thundering &/or lightning, activities cannot start until there has 
been 30 consecutive minutes without thunder or lightning. 
 
As always, please use your discretion when determining whether it is safe for your child to participate.  
 
For field closure updates please go to the following sources: 
 
www.fdsa.org 
Facebook - @fdsa.org & Fredericton – Recreation & Leisure 
Twitter - @fdsasoccer & @CityFredRec 
Oromocto - http://oromoctosoccer.goalline.ca/ - will appear on ticker  
 
 
 
Thank for your understanding & cooperation! 

http://www.fdsa.org/
http://oromoctosoccer.goalline.ca/

